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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
June 6, 2023 
 
Karin Turner 
Construction Operations Specialist 
11 Northeastern Blvd. Suite 102 
Nashua, NH 03062 
kturner@qualtekwireless.com 
 
RE: TS-CING-162-211025 - New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) request for an order to 

approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 32 Norfolk Road, 
Winchester 

 
Dear Karin Turner: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received a notice of completion of construction for the above-
referenced facility on June 2, 2023. Thank you for providing this information. 
 
On April 19, 2023, the Council issued a memorandum requiring completion notices to include a 
representative photograph of the facility modification. Please see attached memorandum. 
 
Therefore, the completion notice is not in compliance with the April 19, 2023 requirement.  
 
The Council recommends that AT&T provide the above referenced representative photograph on or before 
July 6, 2023. If additional time is needed to gather the requested information, please submit a written request 
for an extension of time prior to July 6, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Council office at 860-827-2935. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/IN/dll 
 
Enclosures:  April 19, 2023 Memorandum 

Notice of Completion, dated   
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From: Karin Turner <kturner@qualtekwireless.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 9:56 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: NE Permitting <nepermitting@qualtekwireless.com>; Evan Thibodeau <ethibodeau@qualtekwireless.com> 
Subject: TS-CING-162-211025 - 32 Norfolk Road, Winchester, Connecticut - CT1298 / NSB 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
The AT&T modifications on the existing telecommunications facilities at the subject site are complete and AT&T 
would like to close the CSC Permit.   
 
Should you require any additional information, please let us know. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karin 
 
Karin L. Turner / Construction Operations Specialist / 978.437.0443 / 
kturner@qualtekwireless.com 
11 Northeastern Blvd, Suite 102, Nashua, NH 03062 
 

 
 
 
Disclaimer: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you received this communication in error, please do not distribute it and notify us immediately by email (administrator@qualtekservices.com) 
or via telephone (484.804.4500) and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this email, nothing in this message or any attachment should be construed as a 
digital or electronic signature.  
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